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Tunbridge Wells Borough Council 

Presentation of Freedom of the Borough Award to the NHS 

 

Presentation of Freedom of the 

Borough Award to the NHS  

For Full Council on Wednesday 5 July 2023 

 

Purpose 

To present the NHS with the Freedom of the Borough Award which will be awarded at the 

meeting of Full Council on 5 July 2023. 

Citation 

At the meeting of the Tunbridge Wells Borough Council held on the twenty fourth day of May 

2023, it was agreed that the Borough Council award the NHS with the Freedom of the 

Borough Award.   


